

TIBETAN CHILDREN'S EDUCATION FOUNDATION



MESSAGE OF GRATITUDE

I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to the Tibetan Children's Education Foundation (TCEF) for the invaluable support provided during my school years. As a 2010 batch student of Kyitsel-ling Hostel, I carry with me many cherished memories from my childhood.

The educational opportunities and care I received laid a strong foundation for my personal and professional growth.

I am proud to share that I am now working as a Registered Nurse in New Zealand a milestone made possible through your generosity and commitment to Tibetan children's education.

Congratulations on the remarkable achievement of completing 30 years of dedicated service. Your unwavering efforts over the past three decades have transformed countless lives, including mine. I sincerely hope your inspiring work continues to empower many more students to pursue meaningful futures.

With heartfelt appreciation, Chime Youdon Registered Nurse New Zealand